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Bishop Farrell celebrates the Annual White Mass

We thank Bishop Farrell for taking time out of his busy schedule to celebrate
our White Mass. The event took greater meaning for the Guild, as he
celebrated Mass with us for the first time. In his homily, he discussed the
importance of recognizing the humanity of each patient, not treating them as
scientific endeavors or intellectual exercises.
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During the Mass, he also provided a blessing to all healthcare providers in
attendance, asking for guidance and strength as we serve our patients.

Thanks to all who attended the Mass - attending physicians, medical students,
nurses, physician assistants, nurse practicioners, and all others. Special
thanks to Fr. Rudy Garza - rector of the Cathedral of the Virgin Shrine of Our
Lady of Guadalupe - who spoke at the reception, sharing his own experiences
as a young boy who was critically hospitalized in Parkland Hospital. We also
thank the Catholic Foundation, who helped support the event.
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More pictures can be found on our Facebook page

National CMA Conference: Dallas Guild wins
award

Healing the
WOUNDED

CULTURE

The Annual Conference of the National Catholic Medical Association took place
this past Oct 1-3 in Philadelphia, PA. The theme this year was Healing the
Wounded Culture, and included topics such as "Sexual Addiction,"
"Pornography- the Scourge of Our Times," "God's Plan for a Joy Filled
Marriage," and "Medicine- the Art of Healing and the Sacraments." Speakers

included Dr. Thad Pacholczyk, Dr. Peter Kreeft, Fr. Robert Spitzer, and Gianna
Jessen.
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This year the Catholic Physicians Guild of Dallas won second-runner up for
Guild of the Year at the the CMA Banquet. For more pictures, check out our

Facebook page. Talks from previous conferences can also be found on our
website and Facebook page.

November meeting is cancelled

Next month's speaker (Dr. Stephen Skapek - Chairman of Pediatric

Hematology-Oncology at Children's Hospital) was scheduled for November 3rd
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at St. Monica's Catholic Church. However, because that night there will be a
special event at St. Monica's for the displaying of the relics of St. Maria Goretti,
our meeting will be cancelled. We will reschedule Dr. Skapek for early next
year.

For those who are led by the Spirit of God are Sons of God - Romans
8:14
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